
From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 
Friday, October 23, 2015 

   
      It’s hard to believe that we are coming into the 
final week of October!  The students had a 
fantastic week as they began learning about First 
Reconciliation and continued studying the life 
cycle of the butterfly.  If your child is doing 
picture retakes, please make sure that they wear 
their uniform or Code A for the picture.  
       
        Our Halloween schedule will be sent out 
sometime next week; however, plan on a costume 
parade, lunch, and games in the afternoon!  I am 
looking forward to seeing everyone at our First 
Reconciliation parent meeting next week.  Until 
then, I hope that everyone has a wonderful 
weekend!  J 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 

*OLMCS Dia de 
los Muertos 

display at Santa 
Barbara Museum 

of Art 
October 25 

 
*Picture Re-

Takes 
October 28 

 
 

*First 
Reconciliation 

Parent Meeting 
October 27 at 

7:00 p.m. 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Reading:  How can you find the main idea and details in a story? 

Math:  How do you use symbols to compare numbers?   

Writing:  How do you write a spooky Halloween story? 

Science: What is the life cycle of the butterfly? 

Religion:  What is Reconciliation?  What is the Act of Contrition? 

 

Spanish Announcement 
 

OLMCS is displaying a selection of K-8th Day of the 
Dead projects at the Santa Barbara Museum of 
Art.  This is part of the museum’s annual Day of 
the Dead event on 10/25/15.  Join us for a free 

family event from 1-4 p.m.  See the attached flyer 
for more information. 




